
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Emergency Petition To California Water Board
Date: Friday, September 13, 2013 7:53:01 AM

Please place in the comments folder for PG&E modifications to WHRW.
 
From: Nick Panchev  
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 6:35 AM
To: Kemper, Lauri@Waterboards
Cc: Dernbach, Lisa@Waterboards; Holden, Anne@Waterboards; Booth, Richard@Waterboards;
Niemeyer, Kim@Waterboards; Kouyoumdjian, Patty@Waterboards; Drabandt, Laura@Waterboards
Subject: Re: Emergency Petition To California Water Board
 
Lauri Kemper, P.E. Assistant Executive Officer, Et Al per mailing list
 
Received the Board's reply.  OBJECTION.
Upon presenting the Board's response to The People of Hinkley, note of the following comments:
1. The Petition mus remain as a Petition. (Inherent Constitutional right vested to the People to
Petition for redress and grievances.) [Emphasis added] 
2. The Board is instituted by the People to do all those thinks in protecting the People and not to
shield or minimize PG&E's from strict liability, and not limited to insulting The People by its action or
inaction.
3.  If the Board is to treat the Petition as a comment, The People of Hinkley will rise and treat the
Board's action as shielding PG&E from strict liability.
 
THEREFORE, if the Board position is as expressed herein, then The People of Hinkley will be left with
no other alternative to seeking legal remedy in the appropriate judicial venue. (Adding the Water
Board as a Respondent in the filed lawsuit Superior Court Case No. CIVDS1308429 or by a separate
and distinct action.
 
In Response,
Nick Panchev, In Pro Per
TOXIC TORT TOWNS
cc: General Counsels, et al The People of Hinkley 
///
 

On Thu, Sep 12, 2013 at 6:43 AM, Kemper, Lauri@Waterboards
wrote:

Mr. Nick Panchev,
 
This email to you acknowledges we have received your emergency petition and will consider it as
comments on recent requests from PG&E to the Lahontan Water Board to modify an existing Order
concerning replacement water requirements at Hinkley.  We are treating your document as a
comment letter, rather than as a petition, as there is no Water Board action ripe for review because
no action has yet been taken on PG&E’s request.  The Lahontan Water Board Executive Officer
intends to request public comments soon on the requests for Order modifications received.



 
 
Lauri Kemper, P.E.
Assistant Executive Officer
Lahontan Water Board
2501 Lake Tahoe Boulevard
South Lake Tahoe, CA  96150
 
(530) 542-5436
lkemper@waterboards.ca.gov
 
Please see our website at http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/lahontan/  for more information and sign
up to receive emails on specific topics.
 
 
From: Nick Panchev  
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2013 11:57 AM
To:

Subject: Emergency Petition To California Water Board
 
Attachment
From Toxic Tort Towns
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